
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

What a long time it seems to have been since Christmas! Your children 
have come back raring to go and we have begun to see great impact from 
this.  

In our next half-term, we will be holding additional Parents Evening slots 
for focus children. If you receive an invite to this, please 
work with us closely to ensure your child makes the 
progress that they need in their learning. Thank you for 
your continued support of the school and we look forward 
to seeing some of you soon for Parents V Kids!  

Online Safety Advice 

We have been sent this safety advice by the NSPCC 
regarding children’s use of WhatsApp. It is a great 
starting point if you’d like to explore the steps that you 
can take.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-
for-my-child/ 

Generative AI 

You will be aware of the amazing power of 
generative AI. However, it does come with many 
associated risks. Please take a look at this video to 
help you understand why some professionals are 
concerned. Please be aware that some may find this 
video upsetting.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OuH-D-au1Ho 

Attendance 

As you will know, 
every child is 
entitled to a full-
time education. 
We appreciate so 
much all of the effort that you put 
into ensuring that your child 
attends school regularly and on 
time.  

However, we know that some 
children find school attendance 
more difficult. As a school, we have 
a wide range of options to support 
you in this.  

Please ensure that you are working 
with us to give your child the best 
life chances by reaching out as soon 
as you begin to find attendance or 
punctuality tricky.  

World Book Day 

Watch out for our letters coming 
out this week about World Book 
Day.  

We are really excited to make our 
whole week focused on oral 
storytelling. If you have any 
traditional stories that have been passed down 
through your family, please share these with your 
child. 



If you feel 
that you would 
benefit from a 
course such as 
this, please 
take a look.  

If you would 
like to discuss 
your child’s 
needs, please 
contact our 
SENDCo, Mrs 
Litwin, via the 
school office.  

We are always 
here to help 
you in ensuring 
the best for 
your child and 
your family. 

Often, children are 
well enough to be 
in school with 
simply small 
adjustments for 
them.  
Please support 
their education be 
ensuring they are 
in.  
Please support the 
NHS by exploring 
ways to support 
your child which 
avoid unnecessary 
GP appointments.  



Key Dates 

February 

 

W/C 3rd: IEP drop-ins - these will be organised directly 
with parents 

Tuesday 4th: Talavera Treat (selected children) at Pizza 
Express 

Thursday 6th: Year 5 Rural Life trip 

W/C 10th: Safer Internet Week 

Friday 14th: Last day of the half-term 

Saturday 15th-Sunday 21st February: half-term 

Monday 24th February: Children’s first day back at school.  

 

As always, please look at our other communications for any further information. 

Reading At Home 

We would like to say thank you for the fantastic 
engagement we are seeing in your children’s reading 
records and, therefore, the brilliant progress we are 
seeing in class!  

Reading is a fundamental skill that not only allows 
children to access the wider curriculum but also helps 
them to develop crucial empathy skills, improves focus 
and memory and vastly improves their communication. 

Please continue to record your reads in your child’s 
reading record books - even if is a book you have 
chosen to select together for fun. We love hearing 

about books that have caught their interest to help shape our library! 

Safer Internet Day is a fantastic opportunity to have a 
conversation with 
children about using the 
internet safely, 

responsibly and positively. Whether you are a 
parent, grandparent, foster carer, aunt, uncle or 
older sibling – we can all play a role in empowering 
children to enjoy their time online!  

This year, the UK Safer Internet Centre is 
particularly focusing on the role of images and 
videos in young people’s lives and has provided 
some conversation starters to help you talk about 
these issues with children.  



Local Services 

 

Take a look at the Get Togethers and other events being run this 
February by the Hampshire Parent Carer Network.  

 

Our Get Togethers: Pop in for a cuppa and a chat with other 
parent carers who get it. Run by parent representatives, for parent 
carers - no pressure, just understanding. We invite services such as 
SENDIASS and others along to offer individual support and advice 
when you need it. 

Making Change Happen: We gather feedback from our Get Togethers and other parent 
carer interactions to share in our meetings with Health, Hampshire County Council, and 
Social Care services. This ensures your experiences help shape how services work for 
families like yours. 

Viv Dawes has 25 years of experience providing neuro affirming services to neurodivergent 
people, parent carers, and young people. As a late-diagnosed autistic and ADHD individual, 
Viv is the author of several books, including two focused on autistic burnout. Viv is 
passionate about promoting neurodiversity acceptance and helping families and young people 
better understand and navigate neurodivergent experiences. 



 



 



 


